
District 36 Business Meeting
Tuesday, November 5th, 2024
Minutes

● Serenity Prayer
● Roll call - Jerry G, Eric, Mike L, John B, John B, Sarah, Natalie, Sam, Duane, David, Chuck, Jeff, Patrick, Judy,

Lisa, Tami, Kent, Heather, Andi, Bob
● November Anniversaries - Heather, Andi, Judy, Mike, Kent
● Introduction of any new General Services Representatives (GSRs) in attendance - David, Sam
● Officer Reports

○ Registrar - Tami B - Three new GSRs tonight! Will get them registered. No meeting changes.
○ Treasurer - Patrick S - Ended the month with $4,000 in the bank. Submitted report by email to district

distribution. Treasurer’s report approved.
○ Secretary - OPEN
○ Alternate District Committee Member (Alt DCM) - Mike L - Report shared by email and recapped at

meeting.
○ District Committee Member (DCM) - Paul C - Report shared by email and recapped at meeting.

● Pause for the Seventh Tradition
○ “Every A.A. group ought to be fully self-supporting, declining outside contributions”
○ District 36 PayPal link

● Election of District 36 Officers for the 2025 - 2026 Rotation
○ District Committee Member (DCM) - Mike!
○ Alternate District Committee Member (Alt DCM) - David!
○ Registrar - Tami!
○ Treasurer - Duane!
○ Secretary - Heather!

● Motions for appointment of District 36 committee chairs.
○ Accessibility
○ Archives
○ Bridge the Gap/Treatment
○ Corrections - Natalie!
○ Cooperation with the Professional Community/Public Information
○ Eastside Intergroup Representative
○ Events - Jerry!
○ Grapevine/Literature
○ Third Legacy
○ Web & Digital
○ Young People in AA - Sam!

● Old Business
○ None

● New Business
○ Business use contract with Fall City Methodist needs to be signed by DCM and Treasurer with a copy left

behind for the pastor and the church board tonight. Any concerns with us doing so? Done.
○ Signups for meeting secretaries for the Christmas and New Years Alcothons are on our website. Please

spread the word and sign up for a slot!
○ Retrospective for Gratitude Dinner. Fantastic job on the Gratitude Dinner by Brian, Lisa, Jessica, Mike,

and many others. There’s been mention of one more meeting to capture the learnings from this year to
help next year’s volunteers. When should we have this and where should we document the learnings?
We will reach out to Brian and Jessica for a good time to do this.

● Announcements
○ Gratitude Tree Flyers (please take one). The flyer is now also on the snovalleyaa.org website as a post

and as an event.
● Responsibility Statement

○ “I am responsible. When anyone, anywhere, reaches out for help, I want the hand of AA always to be
there. And for that I am responsible.”

● Reminder for next District 36 Business Meeting
○ Tuesday, December 3rd, 2024
○ Link to Zoom meeting

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=WH7UGBXFTPGDN
https://snovalleyaa.org/events/district-36-business-meeting-2024-12-03/

